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Greetings SAS/AC Alumni!

Alumni Spotlight: Serge Clivio '13

Serge Clivio '13 returns to the Regent Theatre with his new solo show
JOY. Through overcoming many personal hurdles, Serge brings a show
mixed with originals, holiday classics, personal stories and very special
guests that all audiences will enjoy. Please CLICK HERE to purchase
tickets.

A portion of ticketing revenue will be donated to Memorial Sloan
Kettering Cancer Center.
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Campus Happenings

Book Signing with Lucy Gould '24

We are pleased to share that Lucy Gould, a junior at Arlington Catholic,
has recently published her first book titled, Tales of Neverland: The
Rescue. The book is a creator meets creation fantasy Peter Pan retelling
set in Victorian England. Last Friday, Lucy held a book signing with
students and staff at AC.

In an interview with Lucy, she explained that she has always loved
writing and that the idea for this book began at age 12. The actual book
was written when Lucy was 15. She hopes to major in Creative Writing
when she attends college. We are proud of Lucy and wish her well!



https://regenttheatre.com/details/serge_clivio

If you wish to purchase a copy of the book, please CLICK HERE to visit
Lucy's official website.

Climate Club

Environmental studies, video production, and/or just generally
interested alumni are invited to visit the ACHS Climate Club as an
advisor for one hour or more, anytime in the near future, or as a guest
speaker. The students are planning to make an informational video about
having a green Christmas.

Please contact JoAnn Passeri via email at jpasseri@achs.net if you are
interested. Thank you!

Reunions

50th Celebration: Class of 1972

On September 18, the ACHS Class of 1972 celebrated its 50th Reunion at
Menotomy Grill. The day started with Mass at St. Agnes Church where
our former classmate, Reverend John Brown, concelebrated Mass
(pictured below). Following Mass, Sr. Barbara invited alumni to tour the
school, which was truly enjoyed by all! Constant smiles, laughter,
reminiscing, catching up and reconnecting filled the day! Looking
forward to seeing even more classmates at the next reunion, which will
be much sooner

than 5 or 50 years!

To mark our 50th Reunion, and, to honor our deceased classmates,
donations to two wonderful causes were held with overwhelmingly
generous support from ‘72 classmates.

ACHS Class of 1972 Scholarship Fund
ACHS Class of 1972 Fidelity House Donation

The Class of 1972 is so pleased and grateful to have raised to date more
than $23,000 combined for both funds. Both fund drives are ongoing
until June 2023.
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Upcoming Reunions

Class of 1992 - 30th Reunion
Date: Saturday, November 26, 2022

Location: Nobility Hill Tavern, 423 Main St, Stoneham, MA 02180
Time: 8:00pm
Details:
e Cash bar and menu available
e Early reservations available by calling the restaurant directly at
(781) 435-4002. Please book in advance.
Contact:

e Stacy (White) Willar: stacewillar@gmail.com or (781) 724-6131
e Rachel Whitney: Rachel. Whitney@gmail.com or (857) 236-9308

Call for Volunteers!
We are looking for volunteers to help plan the following reunions:

Class of 1973 - 50th Reunion
Class of 1997 - 25th Reunion

If you wish to begin making plans for these reunions, please email Sister
Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.

Class Agents

We are in need of Class Agents for the following classes: 1965, 1966,
1968, 1973, 1976, 1981, 1986, 1991, 1993, 1994, 1997, 2000, 2003, 2004,
2005, 2012, 2021, 2022.

Click below if you are interested!

Become a Class Agent

Call for Class Notes!

Submit your class note for the next edition of Fidelitas!

This is a great chance to let your fellow alumni know what is happening
in your life. Whether you’ve just hit a major life milestone, recently
traveled somewhere new, or began a new business venture, we want to
hear about it!

Click below to submit a class note today!

Submit a Class Note



mailto:stacewillar@gmail.com
mailto:Rachel.Whitney@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZ3rUyj1V5JfAiYRMiaWYNHWKekg0-5CXsidgku2lOUtXfWw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAcgKv559-Y9AIyD-2x3UtasEdfWIX3fWT5KVVrpN5bdjnLQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

Death Notices

If you are aware of a graduate of St. Agnes School or Arlington Catholic
High School who has passed away, we would be most grateful if you
would kindly email Sister Barbara McHugh at sbarbara@achs.net.
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